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THE MENNINGER FOUNDATION

A NON-PROFIT CENTER FOR TREATMENT AND PREVENTION, RESEARCH AND PROFESSIONAL EDUCATION IN PSYCHIATRY

Topeka, Kansas 66601

October 3, 1966

Dr. Albert Kandelin
9735 Wilshire Boulevard
Beverly Hills, California

Dear Doctor Kandelin:

Enclosed is proof of your article that is to appear
in the November issue of the Bulletin of the Menninger Clinic.
Will you please correct it and return it to us airmail within
48 hours.

You will receive 10 complimentary copies of the
issue of the Bulletin in which your article appears. We are
enclosing a reprint order blank which should be returned to
the printer. Your article measures 7 pages.

Sincerely yours,

ETIN OF THE MENNINGER CLINIC
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(Mrs.) Virginia T. Eicholtz
Assistant Editor

Encl.




